
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
February 15, 2018 
 
Councillor Kristyn Wong-Tam 
Chair, Toronto and East York Community Council 
City Hall 
100 Queen St. W.  
 

One Hour Parking on Heward 
 

Dear Chair and Members of the Toronto and East York Community Council, 
 
Recently my office has received a petition from residents of Heward Avenue, requesting that 
Transportation Services look into instituting a 1-HR limit during weekdays. A 1-HR limit is more 
proactively enforced by Parking Enforcement and ensures that residential streets are not used 
as a de facto commuter parking lot.  
 
I would like to thank the residents of Heward who worked to get the signatures and I ask that 
Community Council support this request. 
 
Recommendations: 
 
1. That the Director of Transportation Services, Toronto and East York, report to the May 2nd 
meeting of the Toronto and East York Community Council on instituting a 1-HR maximum 
(permit parking excepted) on Heward Avenue between Queen Street and Eastern Avenue, 
10AM to 6PM, Monday to Friday.  
 
Respectfully, 

 
 
 

Paula Fletcher 
City Councillor 
Ward 30, Toronto Danforth 
 
CC: Interested residents 


